
1

Lashley, Joy  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 9:55 AM
To: Lashley, Joy  (PUC)
Subject: FW: NG16-014

To post. 
 
‐Patty 
 

From: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 9:42 AM 
To: Douglas, Tina (PUC) 
Subject: NG16-014 
 
Please post this response from Commissioner Hanson to Flood in the Farm Taps docket, NG16‐014, under Comments 
and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 
 

From: PUC  
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 9:41 AM 
To: ' ' 
Subject: NG16-014 
 
Mr. Flood: 
 
Senator Jim White contacted me and relayed your concerns regarding the farm taps. Thank you for the follow up letter 
regarding how important this natural gas service is for your home and farm. You will want to monitor this docket, NG16-
014, as it is processed with the gathering of information by the commission: 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/NaturalGas/2016/ng16-014.aspx. 
 
Since this is an open, docket on which I will be voting, your message and this response will become part of the public 
record for my fellow commissioners, the PUC staff and others to access.  
 
This Informational Guide was designed to guide farm tap customers such as you with this docket and the PUC’s process: 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/dockets/naturalgas/2016/ng16-014/informationguide.pdf.  
 
If you have questions, please contact a staff member working on this docket by calling the PUC at 1-800-332-1782 or 
605-773-3201 or emailing PUC@state.sd.us.  
 
Commissioner Gary Hanson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov  
 




